From: Soto, Dina M. [mailto:Dina.Soto@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2016 8:52 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Washington D.C. travel for Chief Anthony Riccio

Good Morning, 

This email is being sent on behalf of Chief Anthony Riccio.

 

Chief Anthony Riccio was invited by the Bureau of Justice(BJA) to participate in a Violence Reduction Network site visit conducted on 20 May 2016 in Washington DC at the BJA offices.  Travel and per diem were covered by BJS through their contractor, CNA Corporation.

 

Travel was approved prior by the Board of Ethics and this email serves as the follow up notification after travel.

 

Thank you

 

 

 

Det. Dina Soto #21261
Bureau of Organized Crime
